
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

Letter of Support for the International EMF Scientist Appeal 
From Non-Governmental EMF Advocacy Organizations (NGOs) 

 
 
To:   Honorable Mr. Ban Ki-moon, Secretary-General of the United Nations;  
         Honorable Dr. Margaret Chan, Director-General of the World Health Organization; 
         U.N. Member States  
 
 
As the leaders of non-governmental organizations worldwide that advocate for greater health and 
environmental protection from EMF sources (electromagnetic fields and radiofrequency radiation), we 
support the International EMF Scientist Appeal. 
 
We therefore call upon you to: 
 
• Recognize that EMF exposure is an emerging health and environmental crisis that requires a high priority 

response; 
• Review currently available EMF exposure information that demonstrates active harm to humankind and 

nature.  
• Review and revise current international EMF exposure guidelines and propose how they can be lowered.  
• Take precautionary measures to reduce EMF exposure conditions.   
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